STONEGROVE
COMMUNITY TRUST

Edgware: Barratt Homes

The Diocese of London and the local community
(through S106) combined resources to build a
£4.2m joint community and church centre as
part of the regeneration of the Stonegrove
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Welcome to the 6th edition of the
Our OneStonegrove newsletter!
The last few months have been
busy as we added the final
touches to our building and
prepared for our 1 year birthday
celebration. We would like to
thank you all for your kind
support over the last year &
making OneStonegrove a success.
Keep reading to find out what

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ONESTONEGROVE

On Saturday 15th July, On g lebrated its 1st Birthday!

The day was jam-packed with activities for all the family, including free

massages, henna art, magic shows, face painting, afternoon tea, D]

masterclasses, arts & crafts, bingo and more! The event was generously
upported grove C ity Trust, Family Mosaic and St Peter’s

church. Residents were also able to enjoy a free BBQ with chicken, lamb

and falafel dishes, courtesy of the Amber Arts & Wellness Café.

Check out some photos below from the day. For more, have a look at the

photo gallery on our website.

more we have in store for you.

housing estate in Edgware. CONTACT US

ONESTONEGROVE
Tel: 020 8357 0923
Email:

This required setting up a new Community
Trust and acting as the Project Manager to
support and enable the new resident board,
ensuring the new facility was fit for purpose
and fully operational when it was handed
over in June 2016 by Barratt Homes. We
were retained to run the Trust for two years
to ensure the new building was well used,
maintained and operated as intended.




